
QUESTION NO 23 By Councillor Young for answer by 
the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 21 
November 2019 

Question Please provide the total number of children who have 

deferred entry into Primary 1 from August 2019 until August 

2020. Please provide split of those with a DOB before and 

after 31 December 2014. 

Answer 

Question (2) For the totals provided at (1), please confirm how many are 

receiving funded nursery provision. 

Answer (2) 

Question (3) Please provide the current total number of requests for 

deferred entry in August 2020 until August 2021. Again 

please provide split of those with a DOB before and after 31 

December 2015. 

Answer (3) 

Question (4) For the totals provided at (3), please confirm how many 

have been advised that they would be eligible for funded 

nursery provision. 

Answer (4) 


